UPPER PROVIDENCE TOWNSHIP

RECREATION BOARD

February 1, 2018

Present: Board Members: Tom Scanlon (Chair), George Plotts, Joe Sena (Secretary), Ryan McQuade

Meeting was called to order by the Chair at 7:35 PM.

January meeting was cancelled due to weather. No minutes.

New Business

Received a request to use Lewis Scott park for Volleyball. Board discussed and concluded that it needed more information as to the details of the request. Board recommends that a permit be provided and filled out to list the specifics of the request before further consideration.

Received permit request from Rose Tree Soccer Club, which will be considered at the March Meeting.

The Board discussed a need for clarity as to the Board's charter and role. Chair to invite Council members to a meeting to discuss expectations and role of the Board.

Old Business

None

The meeting was adjourned by the Chair at 7:55 PM

Joseph A. Sena, Jr.

Secretary